
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Betty Little

Little Announces Plattsburgh Office Relocation

BETTY LITTLE  March 16, 2009

     Senator Betty Little today announced her Plattsburgh office has moved from West Bay

Plaza to the Clinton County Government Center. 

     The new office location and mailing address is 137 Margaret Street, Suite 100, Plattsburgh,

New York 12901.  The phone number  is (518) 561-2430.
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